
 

September 25, 2020 

  

Dear Students, 

  

In the past couple days, there has been a growing number of students in soft quarantine who, 

after meal pick-up, are choosing to eat outside. We want to remind you that per quarantine 

rules, no one should be eating outside. After you pick up your meals, you should return to your 

room and eat there. And please be sure to wear your mask on your way to and from 

Hoernemann!   

  

We also want to reiterate that all athletic and recreation facilities, including Hoernemann 

Stadium and Saurwein Health & Wellness Center, remain closed through the duration of the 

quarantine. 

  

We understand that you have been through an extremely difficult and challenging week, but 

these rules are in place for the protection of everyone on campus as we make every effort to 

contain COVID-19 spread on our campus. By following the rules without exception, we have the 

best chance of resuming our normal routines in the coming days. We appreciate your 

cooperation. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Chris Abrams 

Dean of Student Affairs 

  

Janelle Baldosser, CNP 

Director of Stoner Health & Counseling Center 


